ST PAUL'S CATHOLIC COLLEGE

PROVIDING EDUCATION FOR THE DIOCESE OF WESTMINSTER

DISCE PRODESSE

Summer term

Dear New students, parents/carers,

Now that you are to become a member of St Paul's Catholic College community, we would like to invite you to spend a
full day with us on 2™ July 2024

Please arrive between 8:00 am and 08:10am using either entrance to the school. The playground on our south site, off
Manor Lane, will be available for parking. Staff and students will be at both entrances to welcome you and show you the
way to North Site playground where you will be registered before going to the Main Hall for Assembly. Please wear your
current school uniform: wear it smartly because students at St Paul’s all wear their uniforms with pride. Please also
remember to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle. You should be collected from the main entrance on Manor Lane
at 2:30pm. If you are waiting to go home with a sibling who currently attends St Pauls, you will be brought to our main
reception where you will wait until 3pm.

The day will start with a prayer, an assembly and introductions to staff. You will also meet the other children in your tutor
group. You will take part in a variety of activities that will help you to get to know each other and St Paul's, and help us
get to know you. Remember to bring along your pencil case and if you want to bring a snack for break-time please do so.
The canteen will be unavailble.

We would like to invite just your parents/carers to come into school for a transition meeting during the evening of Tuesday
2" July, pupils are not expected to attend. The evening will start at 6pm and finish at approximately 7pm. Please do not
use the Manor Lane entrance. The car park on North Site via The Ridings will be available for parking as the meeting will
take place in the main hall on North site. During the evening, parents/carers will find out more information about when
you start school on Wednesday 4" September.

There will be a talk from the Head of Year 7, parents can chat to our uniform suppliers and there will be some of the
Leadership Team present should parents wish to speak to them, plus representatives from our Governing Body.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions.

Yours faithfully

LN Boweon.

Laura Barron
Year 7 Lead
SENCO

01932 704116
lbarron@st-pauls.surrey.sch.uk
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